
 The SWEET project is an international quality assurance 
project which helps us find out how well we are doing as a 
pediatric diabetes clinic and helps us learn how to better 

care for children with diabetes.  
 

The Diabetes clinic at the Alberta Children’s Hospital 
contributes anonymous data from clinic visits to the 

SWEET database.   
 

Currently, 157 diabetes centers in 64 countries all over the 
world participate in SWEET. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about SWEET,  

please speak with your provider or contact the research 
coordinator at 403-955-8866 

 

 
The Diabetes clinic at the Alberta Children’s Hospital is a 

proud member of the SWEET network. 
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